
 
Pastors house restoration: 

Completion is expected by the end of next week.  

 
BCFD: 

Irene Anania and Mrs Arai have been working tirelessly to encourage currently married 2nd gen 

couples to receive the Amnesty blessing. A full report will be sent to National in the next few days. 

 

 
Good go Boats: 

We are awaiting professional advice, which is due to come in November and may cost $500. Already 

We have an offer of sale for $5000. We feel confident to sell the boat for $40,000 - $60,000 so after 

we get a professional assessment we will consider our options. 



 

Youth activity: 

Youth Rep. Hiromi Kobayashi is overseeing the ongoing DP nights online. Expansion of youth activity 

is currently being planned. 

 
Business Investigation continuing: 

Preliminary investigation of the business set up has been concluded. We have registered with ACA 

and are already receiving potential client notices through their website that fit our camps 

description. We hope to have the entity set up by this coming week and expect to be able to take 

bookings for 2021 soon. 

 

 
Japanese children’s Workshop: 

The Japanese sisters, especially young mothers, have organised a test online workshop for their kids 

in Japanese. Chizuru Meadows ran the workshop with support from Mayumi and Hiromi. This 

successful template can perhaps be a model to include all our young 2nd & 3rd Gen.  


